
Lincoln High School Booster Club Minutes 
January 10th, 2022 5:30PM 
 
Gregg Gohl initiated the Booster Club virtual meeting at 5:30PM and called the meeting to order. 
 

In Attendance: 
Christ Wasmund-Football 
Louis Winter-Bowling 
Jeanie Bruggeman-Gymnastics 
Kim Hilgenberg-Boys Golf and Boys Basketball 
Jen DuBois-Student Council and Football 
Michelle Black-Secretary 
Julie Raysby-Girls Soccer 
Melissa Nelson—Girls Soccer and Sideline Comp and Cheer 
Pam Falconer-Orechestra 
Diane Dobbs-Girls Tennis 
Micah Siegel-Band 
Brian Mulder- 
Cari Stein-Marching Band 
Jolene Gordon-Wrestling and Statesman 
Kjerstin Smith-Drama 
Kristin Brown-Activities Secretary and Assistant Treasurer 
Karent Lechtenberg-President Elect 
Pam Flaconer-Orchestra 
Trace Dobson- 
Nikki Druse-Softball 
Ericka Kirsh-Volleyball 
Lori Brison-Football 
Paige Rock- Boys Basketball 
Val Mickelson-Debate 
Emily Geraets-Assistant Secretary and Boys Golf 
 

Secretary Minutes  
Motion to approve the Minutes by Val Mickelson, 2nd by Melissa Nelson.  Motion carried. 
 

Treasurer’s Reports  
Motion to approve the Treasurers Report by Val Mickelson, 2nd by Jeanie Bruggeman.  Motion carried.  It was reported that 
January figures showed a balance of $323,648.15. 

 
Administration-Mr. Struwe 
Excited that we have replaced the tile in the hallway by the band area.  Took out the tile and placed it with a rubber tile.   
Getting ready to put out specs for the football turf and word on the street is we will not have to pay for turf or lights.  The 
district will be taking care of new turf and lights. 
 

Old Business: 
Whirlpool 
~No update 

 

Unified Branding 
~Brian Mulder doesn’t have a report on unified branding for LHS yet, but as of now if you have questions on what logo to 

use please contact Joey. 

 
Presidents Bowl Basketball Tourney 
~The tournament was hosted the weekend before Thanksgiving—November 19th and 20th 
~It was hosted at two different High Schools this year—Roosevelt and Jefferson.  With only two High Schools hosting the 
tournament, we only needed 1/2 of the volunteers we normally do. 
 
 

New Business 
Fundraising 
~WHS is in-charge of Presidents Bowl next year.  Gregg Gohl commented on how it would be beneficial to look at man 
hours to run President Bowl and the amount of money we make as a school compared to doing our own type of fundraising. 
 



 

Senior Party 
~Michelle Black reminded everyone that the Senior Class Party meeting will be held on January 24th at 6:30PM in the 
school library. 
 

Foyer Photo 
~Michelle Black spoke on how at the next meeting, the committee will present a couple examples of a wrap for the 
foyer.  Looking at combining activities, logo and mascot.  Excited for a new face lift.  The expense up front may be more, but 
it’s something that we wouldn’t have to change every year.  Will present bids at the next meeting. 

 
Call out for New Board Members 
~Gregg Gohl put a plea out for parental help with Assistant Secretary, Assistant Treasurer, Vice President, Social Media and 
President Bowl Reps. 
 

Activities Reports 
~Gymnastics—We are off to a good start with many strong meets.  We have had placed 1st, 4th and 2nd. 
~Debate—LHS Debate is hosting a tournament this Friday and Saturday.  Spectators are welcome! 
~Boys Basketball-Varsity is 3-3 and play this Friday against Huron.  Sophomores are undefeated! 
 

Adjournment:  Meeting was adjourned by Gregg Gohl at 6:13pm.  The next meeting with be February 

 


